
I urge you to carefully consider the many concerns that are being raised by Oregon parents and 
educators regarding Bill HG3063. 
 
I stand alongside many Oregonians that have been personally touched and negatively impacted by 
vaccines.  My family has chosen to research carefully each vaccine and illness to determine what is right 
for each one of our children.  We have chosen to selectively vaccinate our children. We are well 
informed. It is a shame that even those who give some or most of the recommended vaccines will not 
be in compliance according to this bill. 
 
Vaccine freedom is important, and educational freedom is paramount.  One affects the other in this 
case. This is a scary bill with long term with wide reaching implications. Put the rights and freedom of 
choice in the hands of parents, where both rightfully belong.   
 
Thank you, 
Michelle Johnson, stay at home mother, educator 
 
 


